
Church of the Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Fairview 

 
Return to the Public Celebration of Mass and the Sacraments 
 
Fairview Parish Church will open for return to the Public 
Celebration of Mass and the Sacraments on 29th June 2020 
at 08:00 am 
 

Monday-Friday: 8am, 10am 
Saturday: 10am, 05:30pm (Vigil for Sunday) 

Sunday: 9.30am, 10.45am, 12pm, 1.15pm, 6:00pm 
Due to Social distancing requirements as imposed by Government, Church capacity is 

reduced to 50 people at Mass 
 
Please observe the Social distancing required on entering the church and use 
the sanitizers provided at the entrance. 
 
Please follow the benches marked ‘sit here’ and avoid  ‘Keep this pew free’ 
 
There will be no sign of peace at Mass. Please observe social distancing on 
going up to receive Holy Communion. Only Communion from hand will be 
permitted. No communion from the Chalice 
 
People with flu/respiratory symptoms, cough  or high temperature or have 
been contact with Covid-19 people are asked not to enter the church 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact Parish Priest on 01 4825821 

 
God Bless 
 
Fr. Maximilian Mckeown O.F.M. Conv, C.C. 
Parish Priest 

 


